

Name:

Class: S5

Tel: 034 200 9294

Ngày GV giao bài: Thứ, ngày/.....

Ngày HS nộp bài: Thứ, ngày/.....



Grammar:

Reading:

Mini Test:

GLOBAL ENGLISH 5

Unit 1: Talking About People – Grammar Revision

- ❖ **Lưu ý 1:** Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu để có chú thích nghĩa: con về nhà chép mỗi từ **1** dòng để ghi nhớ nhé.
- ❖ **Lưu ý 2:** Con không sử dụng dạng viết tắt của các trợ động từ ở thể phủ định.

A. VOCABULARY MỞ RỘNG

No.	Words	Meaning	No.	Words	Meaning
1	spread (v)	lây lan	7	coach (n)	huấn luyện viên
2	disease (n)	bệnh tật, căn bệnh	8	race (n)	cuộc đua, cuộc chạy đua
3	medal (n)	huy chương	9	the olympics (n)	thể vận hội (thể thao)
4	competition (n)	cuộc thi đấu	10	junior (a)	trẻ tuổi hơn, cấp dưới
5	national (a)	(thuộc) dân tộc, quốc gia	11	decision (n)	sự quyết định
6	champion (n)	người vô địch, quán quân	12	death (n)	cái chết, sự chấm dứt

❖ **Lưu ý:** adj = adjective: Tính từ; n = noun: danh từ

B. HOMEWORK

I. Choose the correct answer.

0. I _____ a student.

A. am

B. is

C. are

D. be

1. She _____ playing the piano.

A. enjoys

B. enjoies

C. enjoy

D. enjoys

2. Pauline _____ to share the pie.

A. does not wants

B. not want

C. does not want

D. do not want

3. Her friends do not _____.

A. agrees

B. agreez

C. agree

D. agreed

4. Do you know how to bake a pie? - No, _____.
 A. I do B. I do not C. I does D. I does not
5. It _____ the sand and the water.
 A. mixeies B. mixs C. mixes D. mix

II. Choose the underlined part in each sentence (A, B or C) that needs correcting and correct it.

0. We are all excited off the new project.

A. We B. are C. off Correct: about

1. We were all shocked about the news of his death.

A. were B. about C. news Correct: _____

2. I am happy at this decision.

A. am B. at C. decision Correct: _____

3. We are curious for why you never called us.

A. for B. why C. never called Correct: _____

4. She were ready to help him with washing the car.

A. were B. ready to C. help Correct: _____

5. Doctors is worried about the possible spread of the disease.

A. is B. about C. disease Correct: _____

III. Complete. Use the present simple.

0. Giraffes _____ don't eat _____ meat. (not eat)

1. Sally _____ to bed late at the weekend. (go)

2. _____ the cake with his brother? (he/ share)

3. Mr. David always _____ to work. (walk)

4. We _____ coffee in the morning. (not drink)

5. My aunt _____ hugging a teddy bear when sleeping. (not like)

IV. Write questions and short answers with the present simple.

0. The cat / usually / sleep / on your bed? ✗

A: Does the cat usually sleep on your bed?

B: No, it doesn't.

2. Your mum / work / this week? ✓

A: _____

B: _____

1. Fred / always / get up / early? ✗

A: _____

B: _____

3. They / visit / you / every weekend? ✗

A: _____

B: _____

4. The boys / have / lunch / in the living room? ✓
 A: _____
 B: _____

5. Ann / not play / tennis / every week? ✓
 A: _____
 B: _____

V. Fill in the blanks with the correct prepositions ABOUT, IN, TO or BY.

0. We are all excited about the new project.

1. She is very interested _____ Japanese culture.

2. People are really worried _____ losing their jobs.

3. They were very curious _____ the people who lived upstairs.

4. She was ready _____ help him with cleaning the house.

5. His mom was shocked _____ her son's bad grades.

PART 3 Questions 14-18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Celismar Guzman – a young swimming champion

If you look at 8-year-old Celismar Guzman, she doesn't look strong at all. That is until you see her in the water. Guzman has already won a gold medal in the National Swimming Competition. And, no, that 8 is not a mistake. She is E-I-G-H-T!

Guzman started swimming as a hobby, like all her friends. She has been swimming for only 18 months, but she's already been named National Swimming Champion in her age group in her country. She believes that she can do everything she wants to do in the world of swimming. It's already her life.

Her swimming coach, Morag Betz, explained that Guzman, known as Celi, didn't start as a champion. She had to practise a lot to get here.

A few months ago she also took part in the Junior Olympics and she improved her time by 4 seconds. She came home with four gold medals and one silver medal. "I did really well in all the races," she said. "Now I am second in the whole United States for my age group."

She also says, "I am pleased with everything I have done. Both of my parents were athletes. Sport is what my family does." So what comes next for this 8-year-old winner in the water? "I want to win in the next Olympics," she said.



14. What is unusual about Guzman?
 - A. She doesn't like water at all.
 - B. She is very strong for her age.
 - C. She is strong until she gets into the water.

15. What is swimming for Guzman?
 - A. the most important thing in her life
 - B. just a good hobby
 - C. a way to have fun with friends

16. Betz says that Guzman
 - A. needs to practise more.
 - B. was a champion from the beginning.
 - C. is doing well because she works hard.

17. What happened to Guzman in the Junior Olympics?
 - A. She swam faster than ever before.
 - B. She won gold medals in all her races.
 - C. She didn't do as well as she wanted.

18. Guzman says
 - A. she is not sure what will happen next.
 - B. she wants to swim with her parents at the Olympics.
 - C. she is doing what her parents do.

MINI TEST

I. Unscramble words/ phrases to make complete sentences

0. curious about / All children / a lot of / are / things.

⇒ All children are curious about a lot of things.

1. their jobs. / People / worried / about / are really / losing

⇒ _____

2. flights. / Nick / finding / good at / is always / cheap

⇒ _____

3. getting / go out. / We / ready / were / to

⇒ _____

4. She / was / results. / with / very pleased / her exam

⇒ _____

II. Choose the correct answer.

0. I _____ a student.

☒ A. am

B. is

C. are

1. Henry _____ tea for breakfast.

A. drinks

B. drink

C. drinkes

2. Do your exams _____ at 9 a.m.?

A. starts

B. start

C. starting

3. Thailand _____ a large city.

A. am not

B. are not

C. is not

4. We usually _____ movie every weekend.

A. watch

B. watches

C. no watch

5. Alex _____ shopping every weekend.

A. does not go

B. do not go

C. do not goes

Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để StarLink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo.

Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!



MINI TEST

I. Choose the correct answer.

0. I _____ a student.
 (A. am B. is C. are)
1. They _____ tea for breakfast.
 A. drinks B. drink C. drinkes
2. Does your exam _____ at 9 a.m.?
 A. starts B. start C. starting
3. London _____ a large city.
 A. am not B. are not C. is not
4. Tim usually _____ movie every weekend.
 A. watch B. watches C. watching
5. Bell _____ shopping every weekend.
 A. does not go B. do not go C. do not goes

II. Unscramble words/ phrases to make complete sentences

0. *curious about / All children / a lot of / are / things.*

⇒ All children are curious about a lot of things.

1. *hotels. / John / finding / good at / is always / cheap*

⇒ _____

2. *Mary / was / results. / with / very pleased / her exam*

⇒ _____

3. *getting / go out. / They / ready / were / to*

⇒ _____

4. *their money. / People / worried / about / are really / losing*

⇒ _____

Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để StarLink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo.

Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!

